
Centerville/Washington Township/Centerville-Washington Township Historical Society 
Joint Meeting 

November 8, 1999 

On Monday, November 8, 1999, the Council of the City of Centerville, the Board of 
Trustees of Washington Township and members of the Centerville-Washington Township 
Historical Society met in Joint Session in the Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers 
at 6:30 P.M. to discuss the 2000 budget for the Historical Society. Present at this meeting were 
the following : 

Centerville: 
Mayor 
Deputy Mayor 
Councilmembers: 

Clerk of Council 
City Manager 
Assistant City Manager 
Assistant to the City Manager 
Finance Director 
Assistant Finance Director 

Washington Township: 
Trustee President 
Trustees: 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
C. Mark Kingseed 
James Reppert 
Susan Lienesch 
J. V. Stone 
Douglas Cline 
Marilyn McLaughlin 
Gregory Horn 
Judith Gilleland 
Kelly Fackel 
William Bettcher 
Mark Schlagheck 

Joyce Young 
Terry Blair 
Lee Snyder 

Administrator Gary Huff 
Clerk/Treasurer James Blakeney 

Centerville-Washington Township Historical Society: 
President Robert Daley 
Walton House Administrator Lynn Russell 
Members: Betty Ann Perkins 

Barbara Perkins 
Councilmember Elect Roger Krass 

Mr. Daley reviewed the Historical Society' s revenue and expenses for the year 1999 and 
projected for 2000 relative to the Walton House and the Asahel Wright House. $60,000.00 was 
contributed by each entity (Centerville and Washington Township) for the year 1999. Mr. Horn 
pointed out that there is approximately $5,000.00-$10,000.00 remaining in the budgeted 
$120,000.00 for 1999. Members of City Council and Township Trustees concurred that this 
overage be placed in a reserve fund to cover beginning operations in the year 2000. It was also 
agreed that each entity would contribute $63 ,000.00 to the Historical Society for operations at the 
Walton House and Asahel Wright House for the year 2000. 



Mrs. Young pointed out that the Miami Valley Regional Planning Commission 
Transportation Committee is preparing a five year transportation plan. She cautioned all public 
officials to stay abreast of this plan. Mayor Beals advised that also being discussed is a 25 year 
plan. 

Mrs. Young announced the following dates for National Issues Forums in the beginning 
of the year 2000: January 13, February 10, and March 9; topics to be discussed are Urban 
Sprawl and Air Cargo Noise. 

~~ 
Clerk of Council 

Approved: a1 Q 8ub 
Mayor 


